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Susan Bonnell

From: Power, Glenda [glendapower@gov.nl.ca]

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 11:20 AM

To: Susan Bonnell

Subject: RE:

Got it. Thanks

Glenda Power

Director of Communications

Department of Health and Community Services

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

P.O. Box 8700

St. John's, NL

A1B4J6

709.729.1377 office

709.685.1741 cell

qlendapower@qov.nl.ca

From: Susan Bonnell [mailto:Susan.Bonnell@easternhealth.ca]

Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 10:59 AM

To: Power, Glenda

Subject:

We are contacting patients and you should know that the "3" questionable patients we have information on 2 of

them. One was on tamoxifen - she is like the 9, and the other was notified. The only outstanding one is the out of

country one. This is the problem with doing this like this!!!!

Susan Bonnell
Director, Strategic Communications

709-777-1426 (1338)

5/21/2008
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